The special monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Supervisors was called to order by
Supervisor Doug Sivers on December 28th, 2023 at 7 p.m. Supervisors present: Alton Wilber
and Doug Sivers. Secretary/Treasurer present: Laura Pert. Public present: Dennis & Rach
Magargal, Cheryl Campbell, Lennie Kalechitz, Lori Raub, Bill Bayne, Bryan Pert and Linda
Rockwell.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Public Comments: Doug announced that Dave Bailey has resigned from his supervisor and
roadmaster position as of December 20, 2023 and that Lori Raub & Alton Wilber were informed.
Scott Tiffany has been acting as the roadmaster and will until the January 2nd meeting.

Budget: Laura Pert presents the budget and figures agreed to to the public in attendance. Doug
motions to establish the budget as presented. Alton seconds; the budget passes.

Adjournment: Alton made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:05 pm, Doug seconds.



